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Message from the Principal

We hope you had a wonderful and rejuvenating spring break! We are entering

our final stretch of the school year. Please know that this is an important time

for learning. There are so many key concepts taught in these last few months

that will prepare your student for the next grade and beyond. Also, as we

approach end of level testing, please make sure your student is in attendance

(unless they are sick), that they come to school well-rested, after eating a good

breakfast, so they are able to do their very best. Please help your student

remember to come to school with a charged and ready laptop or iPad. We will

be using these devices for our end of level tests. We are ready to  finish our last

term of the school year strong!

Casey Pickett

Principal



We are so excited to announce that we are going to be reading The Wild

Robot for our One book One school this year. The children will be reading it

with their classes but it would be great if you wanted to read along as families

in your home! We will be spending the week of April 19th through the 22nd

celebrating the book with several contests and activities! We will send out

more information as the time gets closer. This is a great book and a fun

experience for a whole school to read the same book! If you have any

questions contact Mrs. Bernhisel in the library.

One Book One School

What's Coming Up! 

April 8 - Fizz Fundraiser day for Windridge

April 12 - Report Cards Available

April 12 - Running Club Begins

April 19-22 - One Book, One School Celebration Week

April 29 - Wax Museum  

We still have a week left of our amazing STEM Month! Students who

complete the challenges on their Bingo card will be entered in a drawing for 

 a fantastic prize!!!  Don't miss out on the last week of this fun event to

promote STEM learning in our school!

STEM Month March 8th - April 5th



Join the PTA!

We are looking to add people to our board for the upcoming school year. If

you are interested in being involved in the PTA please contact Monica

Glover email travelbug05@gmail.com or text 801.597.0959. 

Dancing with the Student Council! 
Thanks to the Student Council, we were able to have an amazing Health and

Wellness Week! Thanks for the awesome activities that helped us learn and

have fun! 
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